
BOOK RECOMMENDATION 

Albert Class would like to  

recommend  

‘Dragonology:                    

The Complete Book Of 

Dragons’  

By Dugald Steer 

  

This is an encyclopaedia of dragons 

from all over the world with amazing  

anatomical illustrations and even an  

example of dragon dust! 
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French phase of the week: 
Le Roi  - The King 

 
 

                  NOTICES           

Notifying absences:  Please ensure you            

telephone the school office before 9am to 

inform the office if your child is absent.  

Respectful Parking:  We have had a number 

of complaints from our Neighbours, please 

be considerate and do not park over          

driveways. 

Year 5 & 6 BikeAbility:                                                    

26th - 30th September  

Stay & Play: 29th September:                              

Nursery: 8.30 –9.15  12.30 - 1.15                                

Reception: 9-9.45                                      

Year 6 Woolwich Gurdwara Trip:                           

Thursday 29th September 

Stay & Read Sessions (08:45 - 9:15am)                  

Year 2: Tuesday 4th October                                    

Year 1: Wednesday 5th October 

Reception Eltham Library Trip:                                                      

Thursday 6th October 

ONLINE LEARNING  (Homework)                                                                                                   

Term Value       

Respect 

Lunch Menu:  1        

w/c   26th Sept 

Dear parents and carers,  

  

Despite being four days long, the 

third week of term has provided 

plenty of fantastic learning               

opportunities for children across the 

school. Our whole school ‘dragon 

topic’ is in full swing: the school’s 

twitter account, including the image 

below of year 3’s dragon egg, shows 

many of the learning activities going 

on.  

  

On Tuesday, the school marked ‘gratitude day’ with assemblies 

and class discussions that encouraged children to reflect on 

moments in the day where they have felt grateful, alongside 

the opportunities where they could show appreciation towards 

others.  

Our first school trips of the year have taken place this week.                  

Millennium Class visited Pizza Express on Thursday and children 

in year 6 have spoken of their excitement of their upcoming trip 

to the Gurdwara.   

A letter has been sent home with details of the school’s ‘Space 

Day’ on Thursday 6th October. The day will be filled with space 

learning opportunities, and a space themed school dinner that 

will be free for all children. More information on this can be 

found in the letter.  

You will notice that posters for upcoming PTA events will be                       

appearing around the school. The first of these events will be 

an autumn disco on Thursday 20th October, followed by an 

own clothes day on Friday 21st October.  

Have a lovely weekend.   

Many thanks  

Zoe Crosland and Jack Green  

  

         

Please remember to 

follow us on twitter 

@hornparkschool  

https://twitter.com/hornparkschool
https://classroom.google.com/
https://ttrockstars.com/
https://charanga.com/site/log-in/
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/news/?pid=41&nid=2
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/
https://twitter.com/hornparkschool
https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin

